Announcement of Wiang Kaew Subdistrict Administrative Organization
Subject: No Gift Policy

of the Wiang Kaew Subdistrict Administrative Organization for the fiscal year 2024

As an administrator of the Wiang Kaew Subdistrict Administrative Organization.
Iwould like to announce my intention to perform my duties. With awareness and awareness of existing
responsibilities. Will intend to perform duties with honesty, integrity, andtransparency and can be
inspected according to the guidelines for promoting morality to the utmost of one's ability. Will adhere
to the principles of good governance in administrationand would like to announce that ali executives
and personnel under. We would like to announce that the Wiang Kaew Subdistrict Administrative
Organization is an organization in which all government officials do not accept sifts and gifts of any kind
from performing their duties (No Gift Policy).Both while, before and after performing duties. This will

result in corruption and misconduct both now and in the future.
Therefore it is announced for everyone to know.
Announced on January 18, 2024
(—.

(Mr. Thanathip Utama)

Chief Executive of the SAO Wiang Kaew Subdistrict Administrative Organization



